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Congratulations to the River Raisin Ballet Company for another beautiful 

production of The Nutcracker! Special Thanks to all parents who volunteered their 

time to help make the production a success! 
 

                                             Melissa Moore, 

RRCA Dance Director 

 

Happy Holidays!!  
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Tickets On Sale Now 

White Christmas 
The Broadway Musical 

Reminders and Notes 
 

 Second Installment payments are overdue. 

If you have not paid yet, do so now.  

 

 Please make sure you are following the 

dress code. This includes having hair 

secured in a bun. Let me know if you 

have any questions.   

 

 Tyette and Mary Jane Tap shoes for youth 

and intro tap should be of good quality.  

You can purchase the Capezio and other 

quality brands at local dancewear stores. 

Payless shoes do not offer proper support 

or wear for the student. 
 

 We will have regularly scheduled classes 

on Monday, December 20
th
. On Tuesday, 

December 21
st
 we will hold Thursday 

classes to make up for Thanksgiving.  

 

 No classes will be held December 22
nd

 - 

December 31
st
.  We will resume classes on 

Monday, January 3
rd

.  Happy Holidays! 
 

 Come see the RRCA’s  production of 

White Christmas. It is a show that will be 

enjoyed by the entire family. 
 

 Please use the RRCA website for 

information on possible studio closings 

due to inclement weather. 

www.riveraisincentre.org 

 

 Best of Luck to all 19 Cecchetti Ballet 

Grade I students testing in December! 

http://www.riveraisincentre.org/

